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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN BIOSYSTEMS AND  
AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERING 

 
Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve the change in the name of the Bachelor of 
Science in Agricultural Engineering to Bachelor of Science in Biosystems and Agricultural 
Engineering.   

 
Background:  The name of the Department was changed from Agricultural Engineering to 
Biosystems and Agricultural Engineering in 1995 to reflect the shift from the traditional 
emphasis on engineering for agriculture toward a broader study of engineering for biological 
systems.  Approval of this recommendation will change the undergraduate degree title to 
conform to the departmental name.   
 
This proposal has the approval of the Undergraduate Council, Senate Council and University 
Senate.  The Acting Provost of the University supports this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


